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Chatham County Police Seek Information on Person of Interest in an 
Several Armed Robberies 

CHATHAM COUNTY, Georgia (May 28, 2020) - Chatham County Police Department 
seeks the public’s assistance in identifying a person of interest.  
An unidentified male is suspected to have been involved in an attempted armed robbery 
and aggravated assault that left one person severely injured. The incident occurred on 
May 21, 2020, at the Gas and Moore located at 2 West Gateway Blvd, Savannah, 
Georgia. The man is also a person of interest in multiple armed robberies throughout 
Savannah and Bloomingdale. On May 22, 2020, the male robbed the Murphy’s Gas 
Station located at 14080 Abercorn Street, Savannah, Georgia. Two days later on May 
24, 2020, the male robbed the Pump-N-Go located at 306 East U.S. Hwy 80 in 
Bloomingdale, Georgia.  

He is described as a black male with short hair. It is believed he is driving a gray/silver 
newer model Mitsubishi Outlander that is thought to be a 2017-2020.  

Detectives are asking anyone with information to call Chatham County Police at 912-
651-4720 or CrimeStoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters remain anonymous and may 
qualify for a cash reward.  
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